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Storage: Very similar to the end of 2023: end of 2024 capacity in the large storage 
reservois is less than the previous year. 
 
Snowpack: The snowpack in the Cascades is good with most in the White Pass 
area. The moisture in the Yakima basin is greater than usual so far this winter. 
 
Drought: 2024 was a year with insufficient water for both instream flow (fish) and 
out of stream use (agriculture). The next 3 to 4 months will determine the amount 
of water available for 2025. 
 
 
YBSA wishes for a large snowpack in 2025 and a PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR! 
 
Go to www.ybsa.org for additional information. 

http://www.ybsa.org/

